
 
    

 

Please be advised that the City of Scranton is utilizing all available resources to plow its streets and conduct 
snow removal. 

The City will complete snow removal in the downtown area this evening. All parking garages in the downtown 
area will continue to offer reduced rates of $5.00 for parking until tomorrow at 5:00 p.m.  We ask that those 
parked downtown this evening move their cars into the parking garages. 

Beginning Friday morning, the City will be deploying front end loaders and tri-axles to its neighborhoods for 
further snow removal.  

The City appreciates your patience and cooperation throughout the cleanup of this record snowfall. 
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